
February 2014
Happy Scrappers

OK ladies, because I am physically and mentally exhausted this is 
gonna be short and short.  This months meeting will be hosted by JoAnn, 
Linda Johnson and Angel.  Location is Laurell's church in Sulphur.  10am.  
Please bring a dish to share. 

1. Projects were decided last month. Here is a list of them. Please 
refer to the website for instructions.  I will print for those that do 
not have internet. Please be prepared to make some decisions on 
due dates.  Also if you have sent me directions for the website. 
Please look and make sure that its what you want. Remember that 
we need a count on what you consider to be enough to be an 
exchange.
A.  Hostess: Becky Bridges, suggested that we do 3 projects for 
the boutique for the 2016 quilt show. They should be valued at $8-
$15.  HANDMADE.  These will be due at the Christmas part and 
Becky will collect them. 
B.  Hostess: PJ Broussard, remember the 2 ½ inch box of strips 
we exchanged?  Make something out of that box.  Due at the 
Christmas party.
C.  Hostess: Sylvia Weir, suggested the Mug Rugs.  6X9 in size. 2 
will count as one project. Due at the Christmas party.
D.  Hostess:  Carolyn Slack suggested that we do a Friendship 
block exchange. EVERYONE WOULD PARTICIPATE IN THIS 
ONE. Please refer to the website for details.
E.  Hostess: Laura Stelly suggested that we do Cot Coverlet made 
from Civil War Reproductions. Please refer to the website for 
details
F.  Hostess: Cathy Lempa suggested these precious snow men. 
Please refer to the website for details (at a later date).  
G.  Hostess: Joan Carr suggested that we do a block called Honey 
Bee Block.  Please see website for details.

OK, NOT SO SHORT.
PJ Broussard


